
You don't often get email from hwicklein@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

From: Michael Behrendt
To: Tracey Cutler
Subject: FW: workforce housing WEBSITE
Date: Thursday, March 14, 2024 11:02:15 AM

Tracey,
Please post all of these emails and letters to the website under Planning
Board – Workforce Housing.  “Email from Haley Wicklein”.  Thanks.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
 
From: Haley Wicklein <hwicklein@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 9:58 AM
To: Michael Behrendt <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>
Subject: workforce housing

 

Hello Michael, 
 
Hope you are well! I just wanted to write to say that I support changes to make it easier
to build workforce housing in Durham. 
 
Thanks!
Haley Wicklein
238 Packers Falls Rd

mailto:hwicklein@gmail.com
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
mailto:mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us
mailto:tcutler@ci.durham.nh.us

